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February 12, 2018 
Sent by e-mail 
 
 
Rhona DesRoches 
FAIR, Board Chair 
579A lakeshore Rd. E., PO Box 39522 
Mississauga, ON  L5G 4S6 
fairautoinsurance@gmail.com 
 
 
   
Dear Ms. DesRoches:   
 

Re: Letter to the Civil Rules Committee 
 
 
 Thank you for your correspondence dated September 5, 2017, November 5, 2017 
and February 2, 2018 to the Civil Rules Committee.  Your earlier correspondence has 
been brought to the attention of the committee.  The letter of February 2, 2018 will be 
brought to the Committee’s attention at its next meeting in April.  I am happy to provide 
you with an update after that meeting. 
  
 
 
                         With regards, 
                 

                                                           
                                      Falguni Debnath, 

                                                                                     Secretary – Civil Rules Committee 
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